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4 December 2023 

NTA announcement for Smartshares Global Government Bond ETF (GGB 

Smartshares Limited advises that, while it investigates the pricing that would have been used 
for today’s net tangible asset per unit (NTA) announcement for Smartshares Global 
Government Bond ETF (NZX:GGB), that NTA announcement will not be published. 

For further information contact Geoff Ward-Marshall, General Counsel (email: geoff.ward-
marshall@nzx.com) 
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